
 
 

ALA EAST OF ENGLAND 
SUMMER VISIT 

 

New Hall Vineyards 
Producers of Fine English Wine since 1969 

 
 
 

 

Friday, 29 June 2018 3pm to 4.45pm 

New Hall Vineyards, Chelmsford Road, Purleigh, Essex, CM3 6PN 

             

                          
 

                          

 



 
 

The ALA East of England Group are pleased to invite you to its Summer Visit to New 
Hall Vineyards, Purleigh, Essex. 
 
Members and Non-Members are welcome to attend. 
 

Venue & Directions: 
 
A location map can be found at http://www.newhallwines.co.uk/ 
 
3pm  Registration 
 
3.15pm Introduction to New Hall Vineyards 
 
3.45pm Tour of Vineyard, Pressing Room & Winery 
  
4.45pm  Depart 
 
Cost and Payment: 
 
£10 per person (including VAT).  Please either send a cheque made payable to the 
‘Agricultural Law Association’ to Agricultural Law Association, PO Box 10489, 
Oakham, LE15 0GL or to pay by BACS please contact Mike Holland at 
enquiries@ala.org.uk 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

http://www.newhallwines.co.uk/


 

 

ALA East of England 

29 June 2018 

RSVP by Monday, 25 June 2018 
 

Company:  ………………………………………………………………… 

 

Address:  ………………………………………………………………… 

 

   ………………………………………………………………… 

  

Attendee details: ………………………………………… e-mail ……………………………….. 

 

   ………………………………………… e-mail ……………………………….. 

 

   ………………………………………… e-mail ……………………………….. 

 

   ………………………………………… e-mail ……………………………….. 

 

   ………………………………………… e-mail ……………………………….. 

 

Please complete and send this RSVP page to Mike Holland at AGRICULTURAL LAW ASSOCIATION, 
PO BOX 10489, OAKHAM LE15 0GL; Tel: 07885 643341; email: enquiries@ala.org.uk 
 
For those who are not Members of the ALA, please tick the box below if you would like to be 
contacted by us with details of relevant events in the future and for us to hold your email contact 
details. 

 
   
  I/We would like to be contacted with details of future ALA events 
 

mailto:enquiries@ala.org.uk

